
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
Friday 23rd May 2025 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 
Collective Worship Assembly. 

 

13.6.2025 Y1 
20.6.2025 EYFS 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

11th and 12th June Father’s Day Shops 
 

Tuesday, 17th June KS2 9.15am 
Tuesday, 17th June KS1 1.30pm 

Wednesday, 18th June EYFS 9am 
 

19th June Film Night 
 

24th and 25th June Musical Theatre Club Production – Peter Pan 5.30pm 
 

27th June – Y6 Leavers Assembly 2.30pm 
 

14th July Y6 Presentation Evening 6pm 
 

16th July – Corpus-Fest – whole school festival day 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Holy Communion 
Congratulations to Olivia (Y5) who made her First Holy Communion at Our Lady Help of 

Christians Church, Portico last weekend.  
 

                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Penny War Competition at Pick n Mixers 
Thank you to everyone who supported our school in this competition.  This week we 

were lucky enough to receive a wonderful selection of brand-new books which have been 
distributed across our classes.  

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Starting next term every Monday, Wednesday and Friday, we will be selling lolly ices/ice 
lollies at the end of the school day! 

Our stall will open outside the Y6 classroom where children and adults can come along 
and buy treats for the journey home. 

All items will be £1 each, payment can be made with either cash or card. 
If you are paying with cash can you try to have the correct money please. 

The profits from the sales are going towards our Playground Project. 

 
 
 

Work starts on the playground over the next few weeks with new picnic benches, and a 
variety of new playground markings.  As we continue to raise funds the development 

continues to grow! 
Thank you to everyone who has supported so far. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         



Corpus Christi Stars 

We are often told by our children of the fantastic afterschool activities they take part in, 
the wonderful holidays and days out they have and the parties they have been to.  We 

would love you to share this with us. Simply email your photographs and a few sentences 
to describe the event to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk .  

 
This week we saw how Jake (Y1) has started his ice hockey lessons after gaining his ice 

skating certificates. Well done Jake! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk


Congratulations to Dax (Y4) who, together with his football team Cherrybrook and 
Goulbourne, won their football tournament at the Bolton Wanderers stadium. 

Well done Dax from everyone at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Half Term 

School closes at 3.30pm today for the half term holiday.  We re-open on Tuesday 3rd 

June. We look forward to seeing you all then as we enter the final half term of the school 

year. 

 

Schoolgrid School Meals 

Don’t forget to order your child’s school meal for their return on 3rd June. 

 

 

            

 
 

 


